
LHS Dessert Social/Parent Meeting Minutes 
Sunday, May 22, 2016 

 

Finance 

 2016-2017 Budget was approved 

Communication 

 Reminder to check emails frequently 

 Respond to originator of emails versus the Secretary 

 First draft of Directory to be distributed shortly after final tryouts are held on 5/25 

 Respond promptly to emails requesting information  

Committee Chairs 

 Reminder to stay on budget 

 Contact your assigned Board Members if you have questions 

 All others who are not Chairs are members of the team and it is their responsibility to find a 

replacement if unable to fulfill their obligations 

Team Moms 

 The Varsity and JV team moms have been contacted. Varsity parent meeting scheduled for 5/23 

at 7:00pm. 

 The Freshman team moms will be contacted after the second round of tryouts 

 Basketball team moms will be contacted around October 

 All moms are required to share in the task of providing food and water at football games 

Community Service 

 This year there will be several community service opportunities.  The first is the donation of 

food at Kiddie Camp for the LHS food pantry 

Fundraising 

 Kiddie Camp 

o Still missing some music selections 

o Hospitality volunteers still needed 

o There are over 190 campers signed up which will generate approximately $14,000 in 

fees 

o Drop off used clothes for the Boutique on June 2nd at Spirit Camp.  Must bring at least 

three items for cheerleader and bring in a bag labeled with name, grade, and phone 

number 

 

 Miss Odyssey 

o The date is January 28, 2017 (Saturday) 

o During August a Signup Genius will be created for volunteers 



o Each cheerleader must either participate, find a participant, or volunteer.  If they do not 

volunteer, they will need to pay to attend the Banquet 

Coach Zingler 

 Reminder that physicals need to be completed and uploaded to Parentvue in order to be able to 

participate in Summer activities 

 There will be an email to come regarding Kiddie Camp and what to wear 

 Reminder that Summer workouts will be starting soon after school is out 

Clothing 

 The cardinal shirts will be distributed on June 2nd.  This is also the day that the second fitting 

will be held.  

 

 


